
Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes
11-27-06

Faculty Present: Rudy Beharrysingh, Randy McCall, Connie Gregory, Linda Aiken,
Wilda Walker, Mary Bradley

President Rudy Beharrysingh called the meeting to order at 3:10 pm and the first item on
the agenda was the approval of the minutes of the previous meeting. Minutes were
approved as read.

Linda Aiken and Mary Bradley, who are members of the Faculty Association of NC,
spoke to those present about the benefits of membership. Yearly dues are $30 for full
time faculty and $18 for part time faculty. If anyone would like more information about
the faculty association may contact Linda or Mary and they will answer your questions or
help find the information necessary to answer any questions. They will also speak again
to the faculty senate at a later date about the association.

TOPS- Teaching Our Peers
The poll that was supposed to appear in faculty emails did not materialize (my

apologies) and will be forthcoming.

President Beharrysingh had invited adjunct faculty to discuss several items, however, no
adjunct faculty were at the meeting. He also stated that due to the poor attendance he
would poll faculty to see what issues or concerns faculty had and to set times for future
meetings that will allow the more faculty to attend the senate meetings. He also
reminded faculty that the upcoming distance learning forum was to address concerns that
some faculty had about distance learning earlier this year. He encouraged those faculty
to attend the forum.

Meeting adjourned at 4:15 pm

Respectfully submitted

Randy McCall
Faculty Senate Secretary


